
“SOUPER” BOWL  The W.M.U. will be collecting soup cans for 

the Salvation Army through February 7th.  Sunday School 

classes are challenged to collect 50 cans each.  Collection 

boxes are in Sunday School classrooms.  Prize for the  
winners.  Help to feed the hungry in our community.  Any 

questions, contact Laraine Sentz at 757-876-3273.    

 

FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER:  Join us for the Annual Soup Bowl on 

Wednesday 1/27 as we support the WMU to collect cans of 

soup.  Each can represents a “vote” for your favorite Super 

Bowl team.  So, the more cans you bring, the better the 

chance your team will win!  The Salvation Army’s food pantry 

is the real winner since all of the soup will be donated to 

those in need.  Pizza, tossed salad, and beverage will be  

provided.  Bring your favorite dessert, an appetite, a friend 

and soup donations.   

 

CHURCH WEBSITE:  Have you visited our church’s new  

website recently?  If not, check it out at  

http://www.gloptbaptist.org for the latest information on  

ministries, outreach and upcoming events.   
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